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Dear SirIMadame, 

I am writing to you in relation to an application for a waste license by ADPower Roscommon Ltd in 

respect of a facility at Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

I would like to make it clear that this facility is NOT needed nor is it necessary in our small community. I 

personally see NO advantages of it for anyone here except for lining the pockets of a few greedy people 

It was very clear from the meeting I attended last Saturday night in our local community centre that this 

company cares little for the people in this village. The very few people promoting this facility could NOT 

answer the questions that the local people raised and the ones that they did answer well they were as 

well if they just sat there for the responses we got1 

This company ADPower are from Cork and let me tell you ifthere was anything advantageous about it 

they would not be trying to set it up half way up the country! Why offload it to our community if it's so 

great?? 

These types of facilities need to be set up as close to where the waste is being generated i.e. on site 

Yours Truly, 

Patricia Kerrane 
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